
From: Schultz, Adam
Sent: 12/14/2011 1:53:26 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Simon, Jason (jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Follow-up to meeting with NextEra re: North Sky

Hi Meredith,

I just wanted to briefly recap the issues that I had for PG&E coming out of our meeting this 
morning with NextEra concerning development milestones for the North Sky River wind 
facility:

(1) Does PG&E have access to any studies (similar to the one NextEra has requested from 
CAISO) assessing the potential impact of uncertainties over the Chino Hills transmission line 
impacting transmission for North Sky River?

(2) Can PG&E provide background on the rationale and calculation for arriving at the annual 
floor and cap values for penalties associated with RA delivery associated with North Sky 
River?

(3) Can PG&E provide its rationale for negotiating this PPA at a fixed flat rate rather than 
one subject to TOD adjustments?

I think that’s all that I’ve got, and I’ll look forward to hearing from you on these issues.

Jason, if you flagged something from our meeting that I didn’t address here, let me/Meredith 
know.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
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